From: Janis Offermann

To: Molly West; Hazel Longmire
Subject: RE: Sites Reservoir update
Date: Monday, December 07, 2020 3:11:41 PM

Thank you for letting me know, Molly.
Much appreciated.
Janis

Jam’s Offermann

Cultural Resources Practice Leader
Horizon Water and Environment
400 Capitol Mall, Suite 2500
Sacramento, CA 95814
916.465.8076 — office
530.220.4918 — mobile

From: Molly West <mwest@colusa-nsn.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2020 2:55 PM

To: Janis Offermann <janis@horizonh20.com>; Hazel Longmire <hlongmire@colusa-nsn.gov>
Subject: RE: Sites Reservoir update

EXTERNAL MESSAGE: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender
and know the content is safe.

Thank you Janis.

We have responded to Kevin Spesert to continue consultation.

Molly West

Tribal Project Administrator
Colusa Indian Community Council
3730 Hwy 45

Colusa, CA 95932

Phone (530) 458-8231

Fax (530) 458-3866

From: Janis Offermann [mailto:janis@horizonh20.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11:16 AM

To: Molly West <mwest@colusa-nsn.gov>; Hazel Longmire <hlongmire@colusa-nsn.gov>
Subject: Sites Reservoir update
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Good morning, Hazel and Molly

| am writing to give you a heads up that the attached letter was sent and should arrive at the Colusa
office today. Following receipt of the letter, | think it would be sufficient to send an email to Kevin
acknowledging it and saying that you would like to continue consultation on the project, if you don’t
want to respond with a formal letter like you usually do. But it is up to you.

Regarding the shapefiles of the new project footprint, | received information today that the
engineers have finally finished their CAD drawings and they have been submitted to the GIS team for
review; the shapefiles should be available late this week or next week. | apologize for this continued
delay, but please be assured that | will send them to you as soon as they are made available to me.

Please let me know if youhave any questions or if you would like to schedule a follow-up meeting
after reviewing the data we supplied to you last month.

Hope you and your families are all staying healthy.
Thanks
janis

Janis Offermann

Cultural Resources Practice Leader
Horizon Water and Environment
400 Capitol Mall, Suite 2500
Sacramento, CA 95814
916.465.8076 — office
530.220.4918 — mobile

This email and any files transmitted with it may be privileged, are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
whom addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail and
any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any
action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited..



